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Funeral Home Closure—Notification Requirements�—HB 2083

HB 2083 requires any funeral director in charge of a facility that closes to notify all 
those who have purchased a prefinanced funeral agreement that they need to transfer 
their agreements to another facility.  The notification must be provided prior to the facility’s 
closing, and a copy of all such letters must be provided to the State Board of Mortuary 
Arts. HB 2083




